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NEIGHBOURHOOD  
PLANNING NOTICE 

 
 

The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 
 

Notice is hereby given that Herefordshire Council has received, under Article 15 of the 

above Regulations, the Eardisland Neighbourhood Development Plan which has been 

submitted by Eardisland Parish Council 
 
The consultation period is 6 April 2016 to 18 May 2016 
  
During this consultation period, the plan can be viewed: 
 

• On the website www.herefordshire.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning 

• At Hereford Centre, Franklin House, 4 Commercial Road, Hereford HR1 2BB 

• At Hereford Library, Town Hall, St Owens Street, Hereford 

• Leominster Library, Buttercross, Leominster 

• At Blueschool House, Blueschool Street, Hereford 
 

Representations 

 
If you wish to make representations or comment you can do so by:- 

 
website: using the online comment at: www.herefordshire.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning  
e-mail: neighbourhoodplanning@herefordshire.gov.uk 
post: Neighbourhood Planning Team, Planning Services, PO Box 230, Hereford, HR1 
2ZB 
 

These should be received no later than 18 May 2016.  

If you wish to be notified of the local planning authority’s decision under Regulation 19 in 
relation to the Neighbourhood Development Plan, please indicate this on your 
representation. 

 

 
………………………………………………… 

RICHARD GABB 
PROGRAMME DIRECTOR GROWTH  

Date: 6 April 2016
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